
 
 

 

To the Chair of the Committee concerned 

 

 

 

Subject: Joint Committee Meeting on The EU Internal Energy Market for the 21st 

Century, 17 December 2013. 

 

 

Dear colleague, 

 

The Joint Committee Meeting on 'The EU Internal Energy Market for the 21st 

Century' co-organised by the European Parliament and the Seimas of the Republic of 

Lithuania was successfully held on 17 December 2013. We would like to express our 

sincere appreciation to the Committees which participated in the Joint Committee 

Meeting. 

 

We believe that our discussions have clearly shown that a dialogue between the 

European Parliament and the national Parliaments on the completion of the EU 

internal energy market is worthwhile and should be developed further. We have the 

pleasure to send you, as an attachment, a Presidency summary report of the meeting. 

 

Your feedback and observations on the meeting would be welcome, in particular 

concerning its content, format and procedure, so that we can take them into account in 

organising future events with the national Parliaments. 

 

We thank all participating Committees once again for your cooperation and look 

forward to working together in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

              
 

 

 
 

Amalia Sartori 

Chairman of the Committee 

on Industry, Energy and 

Research (ITRE) of the 

European Parliament 

 Remigijus Žemaitaitis 

Chair of the Committee on 

Economics of the Seimas of the 

Republic of Lithuania 
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